
Youth Standing Committee Meeting 

12-8-16 

Members in attendance: 

Karen Swanson, IHCC High School Program Coordinator 

April Maldonado, IHCC HiSet 

Troy Seeley, Juvenile Court Services 

Becky Schmitz, Jefferson Co. Supervisor 

Susie Drish, WIOA Generalist 

 

Guests: 

Martha Wick, Chair of the RWDB  

 

First item on Agenda is Martha Wick explaining the changes to meet the standards of the WIOA Program 

and how it affects this committee.  The Regional Workforce Development Board (RWDB) that she is 

currently the Chair of will be reviewing current board members and their positions and making sure they 

meet the requirements for the new board structure.  A member from the RWDB has to chair the Youth 

Standing Committee, once the board is structured it will ask for a volunteer. 

 

Becky Schmitz, Susie Drish and Jennifer Erdmann went over the current by-laws and made changes to 

adapt to the new structure for Youth Standing Committee.  Copies of the by-laws were passed out and 

suggestions were made, once the changes are made I will send them out by email and ask for a vote to 

approve. 

 

Dates for the 2017 meetings were approved. 

 

Passed out the Revised Resource Booklets.  

 


